Dear Parents/Carers,

On Thursday 25™ May, Year 4 will be taking a boat trip from The Mayflower
Steps to have a tour of The Dockyard. We will then complete a treasure hunt of
The Barbican and have a picnic on The Hoe. This is to link in with our theme

question: "Is Plymouth the best city in the U.K?"

We will be walking to and from The Barbican and will be back in time for the end

of the school day.
The children will need to bring:

o Packed lunch
e Drink
e Waterproof/sun cream

We ask for a voluntary contribution of £2.00 towards this trip. Please send this
in an envelope with your child's name on with the consent form by Monday 22"

May

Many thanks,

Miss Camm

I give consent for to take part in the Year 4 boat trip

and treasure hunt.

My child is free school meals and will require a school packed lunch

Any medical issues:




